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Baule, Steven M

From: Duffield, Stacy <stacy.duffield@ndsu.edu>
Sent: Monday, October 5, 2020 4:34 PM
To: Duffield, Stacy
Subject: Review of the Advanced Program Survey
Attachments: Advanced Programs Expert Review contract F20.pdf; W9.pdf

Thank you for expressing interest in reviewing the NExT Advanced Program Survey.  The intent of this survey is to 
provide a common set of items that can be used across advanced programs to provide a common point of evaluation for 
educator preparation programs both for program improvement and accreditation.  Advanced Programs can then add on 
program-specific items to round out the survey.   
 
We are offering a $50 stipend for your time. If you are interested in receiving the stipend, please complete the two 
attached documents and return them to Lea.Roberts@ndsu.edu 
 
Please complete the review of the items by October 30th using this 
link:  https://ndstate.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6MybFG5OQ3pgnAN 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Stacy 
 
Stacy Duffield, Ph.D. 
Professor, Teacher Education 
P.O. Box 6050/Dept. 2625 
Fargo, ND 58108 
  
701-231-7102 
Office: 155 E. Morrow Lebedeff Hall 
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